Angel Road Junior Newsletter



NEWS

20th April 2018

Welcome back

We hope you have had a relaxing Easter break and have arrived back in school feeling refreshed and eager to learn.

Just a couple of things to remember as we head into the Summer term:

- All children need to have a water bottle in school
- As the weather is getting warmer children should bring in a sun hat and sun cream The children will be enjoying picnic lunches as well as some lesson outside so it is important that stay well hydrated and protected from the sun.



versa Multi Academy Trust

We officially converted to an Academy as part of the Diversa Multi Academy Trust on 1st April 2018. The process has gone smoothly and as we have said throughout the process, we hope that you do not notice any immediate changes. The vision for our partnership with Diversa is continued improvement; building on the work we are already carrying out. We believe that by working with Bignold Primary School, we can share expertise and experience to enhance all three schools in the partnership.

Clare Jones, the Chief Executive of the Diversa and the Diversa administration team are based in School House on the Infant School site.

Car Park

Join-

The work on the Junior School car park is currently underway. We apologise for the inconvenience that this is causing, particularly to families who use the Breakfast and After School Club. Thank you for your patience. The work could go on for another two weeks.

Early arrival at school

The brighter mornings often see an increase in the number of children arriving at school early. Please remember that **the school gates are not open until 8:40am** and until then the children are unsupervised on the pavement. This causes real problems with the pavement becoming overcrowded.

Please ensure that your children are not setting off to school too early.

Year 4 Zootastic Visit

Year 4 Zootastic visit was enjoyed by all. We learnt lots about the animals and how they adapted to their environment



<u>Community</u> <u>News</u>

Friends of Waterloo Park are running a Young Artists Competition.

They are asking you to draw your favourite thing about Waterloo Park, no bigger than A4 please.

Hand your masterpiece in at the Park Britannia Café by **30th April** with your name, address, parent/guardian signature and phone number on the back.

The best 3 will each win a £10 Voucher to spend at Park Britannia.

There is another competition for adults and children to show off their budding photography skills and what makes Waterloo Park special to them. Submit your photos as j-pegs, .png or .gif to **WaterlooParkFriends@gmail.com**

If you require any more information there are posters in the reception areas in both the Infant and Junior schools.

International Aviation Academy are screening Disney's 'Planes' on the 18th May at 6.30pm. Bring your own comfy chairs and relax in front of the big screen.

Tickets are priced at £5 per adult, £3 per child, with under 2's free.

Family ticket (2 adults & 2 children) £12.

All children under 16 must be supervised. Popcorn and drinks available.

Dates for your diary

Mon 23rd April - Year 6 SATS Practice

Mon 7th May - Bank Holiday - school closed (1 day)

Mon 14th May - Year 6 SATS Week
23rd -25th May - Year 6 Hautbois
Thurs 24th May - Year 3 Performance
Fri 25th May - Aiming High Day

Fri 25th May - School closes for half term